
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 13th March 2017 

 

Reception and Nursery Trip to Conkers on Thursday April 6th 2017 

 

On Thursday 6th April 2017 we propose to take Reception and Nursery to ‘Conkers’ in Ashby-

de-la-Zouch.  The trip has been planned with the intention of enhancing the children’s 

understanding about the natural world as the children will have the chance to learn how trees 

are used by humans through an outdoor ranger-led activity.  

 

Children will not be required to wear school uniform for the trip, but should be suitably dressed 

for the weather, with wellies, warm clothing and the waterproof outfits they usually wear for 

Forest School.  We will be leaving school at 9.20 am, so please arrive at 08.45 am prompt in 

order for registration and toileting to take place before the journey.  We will arrive back to 

school before the end of the school day and you should collect your child at the normal time 

of 3.30 pm (unless using After-School Club). 

 

The cost of this trip including coach travel will be £18.00 per child (Cheques made payable to 

Hydesville Tower School).  Drinks and a packed lunch will be provided by the school.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

   
 

Mrs K.Dowen             Mrs G Whitehouse Mrs S Smith 

EYFS Coordinator Deputy Head Teacher  Head of Nursery 

 and Head of Prep School 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reception and Nursery Trip to Conkers on Thursday April 6th 2017 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………….  Form …………………………. 

 

I confirm that I have received notification of the above and give consent for my child to 

attend the trip and travel by coach.  

 

I have enclosed payment of £18.00.     cash             cheque   (please tick appropriately) 

 

Signature …………………………………………………………..  Date ………………................. 

Please complete the reply slip and return with payment by Monday 27th March 2017 


